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Craver, Patti

From: Cooper, Paula
Sent: Friday, April 06, 2012 12:36 PM
To: Logan, Dennis
Cc: Keegan, Elaine
Subject: RE: Columbia consultation

Dennis,

Elaine has the letter for NMFS. The last time you and I spoke I believe there were some images and
references that were being ironed out between you and PNNL.

Once you're ready with the RAls, well get them attached to the letter and dispatch it out.

Elaine's been pretty busy this week but if the RAls are set to go she maybe able to get it out today. Otherwise
I'll be in on Monday.

Thanks:)
Paula

From: Logan, Dennis
Sent: Friday, April 06, 2012 10:23 AM
To: Doyle, Daniel; Wrona, David; Cooper, Paula; Susco, Jeremy
Subject: RE: Columbia consultation

OK. I'll get back to him soon.

From: Doyle, Daniel
Sent: Thursday, April 05, 2012 5:11 PM
To: Wrona, David; Cooper, Paula; Susco, Jeremy; Logan, Dennis
Subject: FW: Columbia consultation

FYI. Rich Domingue left me a voicemail asking about the status of our response to their request for
information. I referred him to Dennis Logan.

Dan

From: Doyle, Daniel
Sent: Thursday, April 05, 2012 10:39 AM
To: richard.dominque•,noaa..ov
Subject: Columbia consultation

Rich,

I received your voicemail and forwarded it to Dennis Logan, the NRC aquatic biologist who has the lead for the
Columbia ESA/MSA consultation. Please contact Dennis with any questions about this consultation. He can
be reached at dennis.loqananrc..qov<mailto:dennis.loqan(cnrc..qov> or 301-415-0490.

Thanks,
Dan Doyle



Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
daniel.doyleDnrc.pov
(301) 415-3748
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